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MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

Storey Students will Receive Donated Backpacks 
 

What:   Students at Storey Elementary will receive a backpack with school supplies from real 

estate association  

 

When:   Tuesday, August 24, 2021 

               10:00 a.m.  

 

Where:  Storey Elementary School  

               5250 E. Church Ave. (93725) 
 

Every student at Storey Elementary School will receive a new backpack and school supplies 

through the Asian Real Estate Association of America (AREEA). The donations were possible 

thanks to a fundraising drive by AREEA to ensure every student started the new school year with 

the necessary supplies.  

 

“I am extremely proud of the community’s efforts to help our students. We appreciate the 

AREEA for their contribution to our school community at Storey. New backpacks will lift our 

students’ spirits and will encourage them to give their best in the new school year,” said 

Superintendent Bob Nelson.  
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